
Congestion taxes  
in Stockholm and  
Göteborg
The congestion taxes are intended to improve traffic flow 
and improve the environment in the inner city of Stockholm 
and the routes around Göteborg. The congestion tax in 
Stockholm and Göteborg is charged on weekdays between 
6 a.m. and 6.29 p.m. It is not charged on Saturdays or Sundays, 
on public holidays, the day before a public holiday or in the 
month of July.

Ò	For current charges and more 
information about the congestion 
tax in English, see  
www.transportstyrelsen.se/
congestion-tax


